



111 Elmwood Ave E, London, ON N6C 1J4 * Tel: 519-640-5397 * contact@thecoves.ca * www.thecoves.ca

(2)

Mutual respect for each participant's knowledge base and experience is imperative as is the amount of time and effort that has been expended to date.

The issue surrounding accessibility or not is most unfortunate as there is no case for denial of access to the disabled.

Based upon our experience and the expanded usage of the constructed trails to date, I would urge Council to approve the plan and get on with the challenges of implementation.

Yours respectfully

President

Friends of the Coves Subwatershed Inc

om McClenaghan